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25th October 2023 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians 
 
The Arden Sixth Form Open Evening will take place on Thursday 23rd November 2023 and will 
run from 6pm to 8.30pm.  This is an important and exciting opportunity to learn more about post-16 
options available in our highly successful Sixth Form. 
 
At the Open Evening, you will be able to attend up to 5 subject specific sessions as well as an 
introductory talk about Arden Sixth Form. You must sign up in advance and you will in turn receive 
an email with your bespoke schedule for the evening. 
 
On the evening itself, you will also have the opportunity to visit the Sixth Form Block where 
you will be able to speak to students and teachers about life at Arden Sixth Form. 
 

CLICK HERE TO BOOK YOUR PLACE 
 
We are taking our Year 11 students’ intentions into as much consideration as possible and have 
sent a survey to them via EduLink. This asks them to indicate the subjects they are most interested 
in so that we can take this into account when deciding the option blocks.  We may not be able to 
facilitate a subject combination but completing the survey will make it more likely.  We are also 
asking about interest in subjects we do not yet offer.  It would be helpful if you discussed this survey 
with your child. 
 
Should you have any queries, please contact the sixth form office on 01564 732644 or email us at 
sixthform@arden.solihull.sch.uk where we will try to respond as soon as possible. 
 
Have a lovely half term break! 
 
Best regards 
Arden Sixth Form 
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